
The Parish of Radyr Newsletter 
9th August – The Ninth Sunday after Trinity 

 

HEADLINES 

Giving.  A continuing Big ‘Thank You’ to all who have contributed to Dan Evans’ crowd funding page 
for a new boiler for Christ Church.  We are delighted to report that he has now raised nearly £1700, thanks 
to your generosity, but there is still quite a way to go. As has already been reported, the cost will be 
£3,500 + VAT and it is hoped to do the work in September, subject to the granting of the faculty. Lockdown 
and Covid have seriously impacted the income the Parish will receive this year and any contributions to 
help fund this expenditure will be gratefully accepted. 

Food collections.  Please continue to contribute to the food parcels going to needy families and children 
by leaving items at The Rectory.   
 
 
SERVICES & EVENTS    (Please arrive early for services to allow time for hand sanitisation etc.) 

Sun 9th     8.00am Holy Eucharist Christ Church 
   9.15am Holy Eucharist St John’s 
 11.00am Holy Eucharist Christ Church 
   6.00pm Evening Prayer Christ Church * (see below) 
 Tues 11th  10.00am  Coffee & conversation (and a chat about next Sunday’s reading/s) via Zoom  
  (We shall be looking at Isaiah 56.1, 6-8, Romans 11.1-2a, 29-32  
    & Matthew 15.10-28) 
 Wed 12th        9.30am  Morning Prayer  Christ Church 

Thurs 13th    11.00am   Morning Prayer  St John’s 

 

Sun 16th      8.00am Holy Eucharist Christ Church 
   9.15am Holy Eucharist St John’s 
 11.00am Holy Eucharist Christ Church 
   6.00pm Evening Prayer Christ Church 
 

 
Zoom joining instructions: 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/72176237462?pwd=UXhGUjA5R0huYTdKMm16VHVCTG5HUT09 
Meeting ID: 721 7623 7462 
Password: 9ETStJ  
 

* This service will be recorded and uploaded to Belinda’s YouTube Channel at lunchtime for those 
unable to attend church.  

Please note that your clergy are happy to talk to anyone at any time if they feel the need to chat.  We now 
have the facility to meet outdoor and safely distanced from each other in the grounds of Christ Church. 

 

If you would like something included in next week’s Newsletter, please contact Vicki Burrows (07515 
965781), one of the Churchwardens, or send the copy to hawkins.nick@msn.com 

 

Please also send information/photos for the Parish Website to RadyrParishWebsite@gmail.com   

Rev’d Vicki Burrows, 07515 965781, vicki.burrows@me.com 

Rev’d Belinda Huxtable, 07734 248869, bjhuxy@gmail.com  
  

www.radyr.org.uk/parish  Charity No. 1132144 
  
 
 

 


